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From the Principal’s desk. 

 

Ph: 58745295 Fax: 58745537 

Email:Strathmerton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

2023 Dates to Remember 

➢ Wednesday 12th to Friday 

14th July 

Grade 5/6 camp to Melbourne 

➢ Monday 31st July  

Curriculum Day – no students at 

school. 

➢ Thursday 3rd August  

Puberty grades 5/6 

➢ Monday 7th August  

Pie orders due back 

➢ Wednesday 9th August  

Lightning prem Yarrawonga 

➢ Thursday 10th  August  

Puberty grades 5/6 

➢ Thursday 24th  August  

Grades P/1 and 2/3 reading in 

Numurkah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter No.21 

July 20th, 2023 

SUPPORT EACH 

OTHER 
TRY YOUR  

BEST 

 

ACT  

SAFELY 

 

RESPECT 

Lunch orders  

Lunch orders will be Wednesdays and Fridays. Please see 

Compass and facebook for the price list. 

 

 Lightning Premiership Wednesday  
9th August. 

Don’t forget to fill in your permission 
forms on Compass. 

Don’t forget to fill in permission forms 

on Compass for grade 5/6 puberty 
lessons. 

 

 PIE ORDERS DUE BACK 7TH AUGUST 

Monday 31st July  

Curriculum Day – no students at 

school. 

Starts back on the 14/7/2023 

 Friday 21st July  
Junior badminton break up 

Please bring a plate of food to share.  



From the Principal’s desk. 

This week, students attended a Science Incursion. Students participated in various hands-on 

experiments supporting the QUEST theme this term – Chemical Sciences. 

 

5/6 Camp 

Last week our 5/6 students travelled to Melbourne for their 

three-day camp. They participated in various activities including 

Science Works, the State Library, Bowling, Laser Tag, 

Melbourne Zoo, Melbourne Goal, Melbourne Museum, Victoria 

Market and Go Climb. A big thank you to Miss McCabe and Mr 

Swoffer for accompanying the students and looking after them 

so well.  

 

Curriculum Day 

Monday 31st July is a Curriculum Day with no students to be at school. This day will be used as 

a Professional Development Day for all staff, with a focus on writing and how to improve their 

teacher practice.  

 

Thank You  

Jo Paton 

 





 

 


